
APPROVAL OF AMENDMENT NO. 1 
TO ERNST & YOUNG 

PROFESSIONAL SERVICES AGREEMENT

City Council Meeting
June 26, 2018

Neil Bregman
Emergency Preparedness Coordinator

1



ANALYSIS
Ernst & Young have been able to start the 
process of recovery management however 
there is much more work to be done on 
behalf of the City. The work has been 
divided into three phases as follows:

• Phase 1 – Project Kickoff
• Phase 2 – Project Formulation, Project 

Worksheet Submission & Review
• Phase 3 – Project Closeout 2



RECOMMENDATION
• It is recommended by the City Manager’s 

Office, that the Council, by resolution, 
approve the First Amendment to Ernst & 
Young Professional Services Agreement, 
dated December 12, 2017 for a total 
contract amount not to exceed 
$1,000,000.
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